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Solid Waste and Recycling Collection Shifted Due to Weather 
 
New Braunfels, TX –Due to deteriorating weather and road conditions, City of New Braunfels Solid Waste and 

Recycling Division has cancelled the remaining collection for Tuesday, January 16th.   

           Residents with a designated Tuesday collection day will have collection shifted to Wednesday, January 17th, 

those with Wednesday collection will shift to Thursday, January 18th, and those with Thursday collection will shift to 

Friday, January 19th. 

            The City Recycle Center will be closed on Tuesday, January 16th and will reopen on Wednesday, January 

17th. 
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